



Dear Community Member,

Re: Public Open House, regarding the Creation of Township-specific Development Policies within the County of Renfrew Official Plan

You are invited to a Public Open House:

Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024

Time & 2:00 to 3:00 pm at the Griffith & Matawatchan Recreation Centre,

Locations: located at 25991 Highway 41, Griffith

(These will be informal drop-in centres)

4:00 to 5:00 pm at the Dacre and Area Community Association,

located at 111 Flat Road, Dacre

6:00 to 8:00 pm at the Calabogie Community Hall,

located at 574 Mill Street, Calabogie

The Township of Greater Madawaska has initiated a project to gather public input related to the preparation of Local Official Plan policies within the County of Renfrew Official Plan. These policies would speak directly to development within the Township of Greater Madawaska.

The County of Renfrew Official Plan is a policy document which guides short-term and long-term development in the County; the document includes Township-specific policies which further direct development in Townships which do not have their own Official Plan, nor their own Township-specific policies. The Township of Greater Madawaska is looking to undertake public consultation related to whether the creation of Township-specific policies within the County of Renfrew Official Plan could better meet the future needs of the community.

The purpose of this Open House is to provide the opportunity for the public to ask questions and provide comments to the project team regarding the creation of Official Plan policies, and to discuss resident's visions for the Township.

The Open House will be a drop-in format; as such, there will be no formal presentation at any of the locations.

If proceeding with the proposed amendment(s), a Statutory Public meeting pursuant to the Planning Act (Ontario) will be conducted at a later date.

For more information please contact:

Kent Randall
EcoVue Consulting Services Inc.
416 Chambers Street
Peterborough, ON K9J 3V1
705-876-8340
krandall@ecovueconsulting.com